
 

 

Friends of Kingswood PTA  (FOKS) update and What’s on 

Term 1 , 2nd – 6th October 23 

What a year we had! 

Last year we were busy holding events and raising money for the school, with the help and 
support of all the school community, so thank you.  Here is what we achieved!! 

 

 
 

Uniform Sale 

We will be selling Green uniform during the parent consultations next week 10th September 
and 12th September – so come and see if you can grab a bargain while you wait or as you 
leave!  
 

Clothes for Cash 

We now have our Metal clothes bin in the school grounds, we will be putting out the 
company’s bags near the bin, so if you have some clothes to donate, grab yourself a couple 

of bags to fill and pop them in the bin 😊 

 

Winterland Disco 

We will be holding the first disco for this school year , Thursday 16th November – yippee!! 
 
Details for booking this will be sent out next week but make a note of the date and please if 
you are able to help let us know contactfokscharity@gmail.com 
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